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Request for Information 

October 25th, 2018 

 

From: Christopher Mutty, IFC Judicial Committee Chair 

 

To:  Steven Timberman, Kappa Sigma President 

 

CC: Liz Jason, Assistant Director, FSILGs 

James Reed, Assistant Dean of Student Conduct  

 

 

Dear Steven, 

 

This letter is to notify you of the resolution of a report filed by the MIT Police on the night of 

October 13th, 2018. The incident involved alleged violations to the IFC Risk Management Policy, 

FSILG Social Events Policy, and Mind and Hand Book. 

 

After reviewing the police report, Kappa Sigma’s account of the incident, and a statement from 

Allied Security, which Kappa Sigma hired to assist with security, the Judicial Committee 

determined that this incident is covered by MIT’s Good Samaritan Amnesty Policy. As a result, 

there will be no disciplinary sanctions for Kappa Sigma. 

 

On the night in question, an underage woman was transported from in front of the Kappa Sigma 

house due to overconsumption of alcohol. The transport was called for by members of Kappa 

Sigma and Allied Security. The woman indicated that she had been drinking upstairs in the 

Kappa Sigma house before being transported.  

 

Kappa Sigma made the right choice in calling for a transport. However, I encourage Kappa 

Sigma to take a serious look at the events that led up to this incident. Fraternities are responsible 

for what happens in their house during social events, including in member rooms. Kappa Sigma 

should work to ensure underage members and guests do not have access to alcohol in the house.  

 

 Respectfully, 

 

 Christopher Mutty 

 Judicial Committee Chair 

 MIT Interfraternity Council 

 


